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WALTER H. JUDD 
5TH DIST. , MINNESOTA 

C!Congrtss of tbt llnittb ~tate~ 
~ouue of l\.epreuentatibeu 

llla~bf ngton, ll. ~. 
July 5, 1955 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
2350 West Lake of the Isles Blvd. 
Minneapolis 5, Minnesota 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

In response to your request I am pleased to enclose 
an invitation to a White House luncheon which I received just 
recently. I hope this will help you complete your collection. 

Unfortunately, I do not have any letters in my files 
with the President's signature. The correspondence I have had 
with him was either in the form of official memos without a 
signature, or informal notes which he merely initials. 

WHJ/ rhm 
Enclosures 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 

COMMITTEE: 
FOREIGN AFFAIRS 




